
Peace Officers Who Have Arrested or Detained a Ward of this Court 
 

Any peace office who arrests or detains a person currently under guardianship in this Court has a 

statutory duty to notify the Probate Court of the person’s arrest or detention. Peace officers may 

provide notice to this Court by submitting a summary email to Amy Peeler at 

apeeler@co.gonzales.tx.us. 
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